PREP PHASE AND TRYOUT INFORMATION




While SMHA had already decided to hold all tryouts in September, our return to hockey and the "Tryout" Process will be quite different this season than it has in previous seasons.  

All local Covid-19 restrictions must be followed. 

There will be 2 phases - the Prep Phase, and the actual Tryout Skates.  For the Prep Phase skates, there is no evaluation of players and no ‘cuts’ are made. The Prep Phase skates are optional, meaning, players are not required to attend these skates. These skates are merely meant for players to get back into skating.

The on-ice process will begin on Tuesday September 7 with the AAA Prep Phase skates.  They are identified as “Prep Phase”.

More information will be coming regarding the Tryout process.

The Prep Phase skate schedule can be found under the tab ‘Schedule’ on our website.





